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Trio of Pug Puppies at ARL Through Special Program 
ARL’s Healthy Moms, Happy Litters program provides care for parent pets and 

offspring 
 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is ready to find homes for a trio of 5-month-old Pug 
puppies that came to the organization through a special program aimed to promote 
spay/neuter and assist pets as well as the people who care for them. 
 
ARL invites members of the media to meet these special puppies and learn more about ARL’s 
Healthy Moms, Happy Litters program. 
 
Media Availability 
When: Wednesday, April 17, 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Where: ARL Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center, 55 Anna’s Place, 
Dedham 
Interview Opportunities: ARL staff 
 
Healthy Moms, Happy Litters is a community-based program established in 2016, and provides 
complimentary assistance to local families and their pets in the event of an unplanned or 
unwanted litter. 

The program, available at all three ARL locations, provides free spay/neuter services and 
vaccinations for mother/father cats or dogs. After surgery, the mother/father pair or individual 
are returned to their owner. ARL also waives surrender fees for the parent(s) litter of puppies or 
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kittens. The offspring are spayed or neutered, vaccinated and once eligible, are placed up for 
adoption. 

Aside from offsetting the cost of a spay/neuter surgery, pet owners can be assured their pets 
will greatly benefit from the surgery, as spaying female dogs and cats helps prevent uterine 
infection and reduce the risk of breast cancer. Neutering males can eliminate their risk of 
testicular cancer and spay/neuter can also help in reducing spraying, wandering and other 
behavioral concerns. 

The three pug puppies, which include two females and a male, still need to undergo 
spay/neuter surgery, but will be available for adoption very soon. 

Anyone in the situation of having an unplanned or unwanted litter of puppies or kittens are 
urged to contact ARL, and can learn more about Healthy Moms, Happy Litters at arlboston.org. 

For photos of the pug puppies, click the Dropbox link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/p0yht2s5axw9nbsjwdkmf/AJ5lSkWpq8pjDWDBtl6lYEY?rlkey=
1ybx28blfh5rdvbk91u4ou4g6&dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2023, ARL served 20,964 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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